The Eastern Railway Employees’
Co-Operative Bank Limited

Ref. No. | Dated :
E/ADMIN/25-26/DMC/HWH/NDAE 03/06/2025

Notification

It has come to our notice that a message from one of the Railway
Employees’ Organisation has spread through Social Media mentioning that one
Camp will be conducted on 4th June, 2025 at Nabadwip for New A/c opening as
well as obtaining New Membership in collaboration with “The Eastern Railway
Employees’ Co-operative Bank” and the said Railway Employees’ Organisation,
which is not correct at all.

However, a Camp will be conducted by The Eastern Railway Employees’
Co-operative Bank Ltd. with the kind assistance of the Railway Authority on 4th
June, 2025, at Nabadwip Railway Station for Deposit Mobilisation, obtaining New
Membership and providing other allied Banking Assistance, so far it will be
feasible, at the said location. I

Hence there is no question of conducting the Camp as stated, in
collaboration with any Railway Employees’ Organisation.

It may kindly be noted that as decided by the B.O.D. of the Bank this type
of Camp/s will be conducted by the Bank at the different corners under the
jurisdiction of the Bank in near future too, in collaboration with the esteemed
Delegates of the Bank as well as with the kind assistance of respective Railway
Authorities.

To make the venture successful, all of our esteemed Delegates are cordially
invited to attend the Camp and to render their best cooperation, in the interest of
the Bank as a whole.

Once again, it is requested to ignore the message as stated which has
spread through Social Media.
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